
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: March 19th, 2019 

Contact: Representative Robyn Vining 

608-266-9180 

  

Rep. Robyn Vining Congratulates Brookfield Central Boys’ 

Basketball Team on Winning State Title 

  

MADISON – The Brookfield Central High School Boys’ Basketball Team competed this past 

weekend in the WIAA Division 1 State Championship game against Sun Prairie High School. 

Representative Robyn Vining (D-Wauwatosa) issued the following statement in support of the 

team’s win: 

  

“An excited congratulations to the Brookfield Central High School Boys' Basketball Team for 

bringing home the State Title! The team grabbed the lead early and held, with the final score 

being 69-52. This is the first boys’ basketball title for the team in 11 state championship 

appearances.” 

  

“Cheers to Brookfield Central - we are so proud of you! GO Lancers GO!” 

  

Rep. Vining looks forward to stopping by Brookfield Central High School later this week to drop 

off a formal congratulations in-person. 
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